
 

Hello Boys & Girls Club of Greater Lowell members and families! 

We are so excited that you will be joining us for our summer program! We are going to have a great time, and would like 
to remind you of a few things to make sure our time together is as wonderful as possible. 

The following items must be completed at least one week in advance of your first day of summer programming:  
● Membership form (must be filled out completely)  
● Registration and weekly payment / Scholarship form, if applicable 
● Participation waiver  
● Pick out a program track for each week with your child 
● Mandatory Zoom orientation (Please set up appointment with the Front Desk) 
● Sign updated Parent handbook  & Addendum 

 
Daily Summer program Schedule: 
      8:30 am   Doors open for screening process: staggered times will be provided to you once registration is complete 
      9:00 am  Breakfast  
     10:00 am   Summer Programs begins  
     12:00 pm  Lunch  
     1:00 pm  Programming  
     4:00 pm  Pick up process begins   
     5:00 pm  Club Closed  
*Teen nights Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday from 5:00pm to 8:00pm  
 
Program tracks this summer:

● 8-10 year olds 
o Sports & Fitness  
o STEM & Enrichment 

 

● 11-13 year olds 
o Creator Camp- Music, Recreation, & 

STEM 

New Covide-19 safety procedures:  
● All members and staff will go through a health screening before entering the building.   
● Members will practice social distancing while participating in fun activities.  
● Members will be asked to wash their hands after each activity as well as before and after meals.  
● Members will receive individual supply kits that will be cleaned and sanitized each day.  
● Program areas will have between 5 to 10 Club members in each session with one staff and one assistant. 
● Visitors will not be allowed the building.  
● Staff members will wear face covering/masks throughout the day.  
● Members should keep all electric devices at home. 
● Only closed toed shoes at all times (Sneakers are preferred). 
● Members will be escorted to parents/ guardians during the pick up process.  
● All Club surfaces will be wiped down and clean each hour.   

 

We look forward to seeing you this summer. Remember the first day of summer programming is July 6th. If you have any 
questions please contact the front desk at (978) 458-4526 or email us at membership@lbgc.org.  

Thank you, 

JuanCarlos Rivera 
Director of Operations  


